S&C Council Meeting
August 7, 2006

Attendees:

3. Dr. McChesney spoke about the telephone call he received from Gerry Fisher, Wyeth, the
parent company of Fort Dodge Animal Health. They are asking to meet with CVM
regarding ProHeart6 and the additional data they want to present. Dan stated that he
anticipates it will be a low-key and cordial meeting.
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